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Our Mission:
The Anglophone North School District community commits to engaging children and students in an inclusive environment that embraces teamwork, responsibility, innovation and personal excellence.

Anglophone North School District 
invites applications for the following position:
Competition Number #18-026
DIRECTOR OF SCHOOLS – MIRAMICHI EDUCATION CENTRE
Effective 2018-2019 School Year
Description and Responsibilities:
The Director of Schools position is part of the senior management team for the Anglophone North School District reporting to the Superintendent of Schools.  The primary role of this position is to provide leadership, expertise and knowledge towards supporting school Principals in the delivery of quality, inclusive educational programs and services within their schools.  This includes providing direction on all aspects of teaching and learning, school improvement planning, teacher and administrator professional development and training; including the promotion, organization and support of effective learning communities among teachers and administrators with identified school clusters.  This position will also provide expertise and advice, as well as participate in the resolution of problems related to employee, parent and student issues and concerns.

Qualifications and Experience:
The successful candidate will possess a Master of Education; with course work in assessment and supervision of instruction.  A minimum of eight (8) years of experience in teaching in the public school system and in progressive leadership roles, as well as a New Brunswick Principal’s Certificate.  An equivalent combination of training and experience may be considered.  

Salary:  This is a Management and Non Union Position. 
Application:  Please apply in writing by noon on Tuesday, April 24, 2018 to asdnjobs@nbed.nb.ca.
Applicants must clearly demonstrate the essential qualifications to be given further consideration.  Subject to the response of this competition, education and/or experience requirements may be changed.
Thank you in advance for applying.  Only those selected for an interview will be contacted.

We are an Equal Opportunity Employer and we promote a scent-reduced environment.
